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December 2022
Dear Parent,

DECA Ontario is a non-profit organization that hosts a high school business competition and conferences each year for all secondary schools right across the province.   It is a business club that provides enrichment for students interested in a career in business-related areas, or for a student who simply enjoys competitive activity.  Students are challenged, right from the start, to showcase their skills by competing in realistic business situations.  They gain valuable experience that can be applied to everyday situations both in their occupational field and in their daily lives.  

Our Provincial Competition is going to be held on Sunday, February 12 to Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at the Toronto Sheraton Convention Centre, 123 Queen Street West, in downtown Toronto.  At this competition, the students compete in two Oral events (role-plays) and one Written Test event.  The top six students in each category will qualify to represent Canada, in the International DECA competition, taking place in Orlando, Florida.
The cost to compete at the Provincial Competition is $200 per student (the cost may be offset through fundraising efforts).  Meals and any other costs incurred at the hotel are extra.

Students will be expected to uphold the DECA Code of Conduct and the East York CI Code of Conduct while they are at the competition.  Students are expected to arrive at the hotel no later than 4:30 p.m. on February 12th where attendance will be taken by the teacher advisors.  Throughout the competition, attendance will be taken and students are expected to check-in with me.  The students will be dismissed from the hotel at approximately 7:00 p.m. on February 14th.

Even though the hotel has pool facilities (including a hot tub and whirlpool), students from EYCI and all students from the TDSB, for that matter, will under no circumstances be allowed to use these facilities during their stay.

The Toronto District School Board does not provide accident insurance for your child. If you require insurance coverage, please visit www.insuremykids.com or call 1-800-463-5437.
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at (416) 363-3322.
Sincerely,
Olga Plagianakos 





DECA East York CI Advisor
